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Obviously,	after	connecting	solar	power	last	year	to	help	reduce	my	power	bills	
and	also	decrease	pollutants	in	the	atmosphere,	I	support	an	increase	in	the	feed-
in	tariff.	Eventually	I	would	like	to	purchase	batteries	to	further	reduce	my	
power	bills.	
Feed	-in	tariffs	should	be	increased	in	line	with	electricity	price	increases	to	
further	reduce	prices	for	those	people	who	have	converted	to	solar.	
I	have	had	solar	hot	water	for	over	10	years	and	have	recently	converted	to	solar	
power.	All	experiences	have	been	beneficial	for	my	family.	
I	believe	that	the	government	should	make	solar	power	affordable	for	all	
households	and	businesses,	especially	in	country	areas,	as	it	would	help	improve	
the	environment	and	health	of	people,	with	less	pollutants	in	the	atmosphere.	
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